
 
 

No. 411 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs. Finocchiaro to the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice:  
 
 

Anti-Discrimination Commission 
 

1. Are any further consultations being considered in light of the 
consultations and submissions that were received during the review 
of the Anti-Discrimination Act?  

 
2. How many complaints were received in 2017-18 and how many of 

those proceeded past the mediation stage?  
 
3. How many complaints were received in fiscal year 2017-18 

concerning the unfair termination of a teacher from a religious school 
as a result of a difference in religious views or the dismissal of a 
student as a result of having religious views contrary to that of the 
school they were attending?  

 
 

 
Answers: 
 
1. No. 

 
2. Complaint data for 2017-18 will be released as part of the 2017-18 

Anti-Discrimination Commission Annual Report, to be tabled in 
Parliament later this year. 

 
3. Data is not disaggregated to this extent as it would disclose the 

identities of parties in a jurisdiction the size of the Northern Territory.  
 

 


